BFPC BOARD MEETING MINUTES
JULY 14, 2022

1. Meeting called to order 4:00 p.m. by Dave, 2™ by Sher.

2. Minutes approved by Sher from the June meeting, 2™ by Dave.
3. In Attendance: Dave, Sher, Bob, Geri, Sandi, and Deb.

4. Absent: Elaine

Dave:

« Dave asked board to donate $50 to Habitat for Humanity in memory of Keith Hamilton for Jean and
her family.

Sandi:

» Pool Party is set for August 17, 2022, 4-7 p.m. with no rain date.

» Send email invite August 1 with a cut-off date of August 10.

e Pool party will be capped at 200 people, at $20 per person.

e Geri will contact Will Kammer to be the DJ for pool party at a rate of $300 for the night.

* Middle of the Island will cater the pool party and will serve meal with two meats and six sides (sides to
be determined by committee).

» The Board will order for 180 plates.

» T-Shirt Sale: There are 34 t-shirts left and they are mostly women’s short sleeve, and six men’s left.

» Should we sell t-shirts that are left at the pool party? There have been 128 shirts sold to date.

* Holiday Party is booked at CFCC for Wednesday, December 14, 2022.

» Application is in but no deposit required at this time. There will be a $500 refundable deposit down the
road. Room will cost $1,800, Security $200, $300 for insurance.

e Geri will contact Will Kammer to be DJ at $300, same as last year.

e Possible to have to charge $50 per person.

» Compass Pointe One-Day Competition went well. BFPC would like to reciprocate and hold another
one-day competition in August. Possible date is August 30, 2022. Board hopes that this will lead to a
full inter-community PB league in the Fall. Possibly use Community Commons for a social after
competition.

*  We will need a person to run the inter-community league (event coordinator). Dave said he would do
it if no one else volunteers.

» First-Aid Kits are full at both courts.

- 19" Greenis responsible for water coolers at both courts.

» Balls will go back to neon green when balls get low.

» Bungee cords for windscreens are frayed and ugly. Bob readjusted bungee cords.

Deb:

* $9,916.07 in Club account as of the end of June.

* Go Daddy email renewal with seven emails. Board decided to renew only five emails for a cost of
$565.

Sher:

» Survey was sent out and there were 120 responses. Most of the responses for why there is low
participation were due to the skill levels and people not playing to their level.

» Things that the board can do to help increase participation: Offer rating clinics, prize incentives,
alternate weeks (not every week), hold events in cooler weather, have better lighting on the courts for
evening play.

Next Meeting will be August 9, 2022, at 4:00 p.m. at the Fitness Center Pool.
Meeting was closed at 5:15 by Dave and 2" by Sher.



